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Thomas Kelly
128 Diamond Ave
Diamond Cove
Great Diamond Island, ME 04109

Debra Howland
Executive Director, NHPUC

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

Sustainable Energy

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

August 18, 2016

Dear Ms. Howland,

I’m writing to provide notice of discontinuation of independent monitor service for NH Class II RECs. The

discontinued service is for new clients, only, following thirty (30) days notice — effective September 18,

2016 (or another time period of notice per the NH PUC).

My other work in residential construction is requiring much of my time and the distance from my

current location on Great Diamond Island, ME makes initial site visits I meter inspections difficult. I will

continue to monitor and report for my existing NH clients.

Thank you,
Thomas Kelly


